
Welcome to Term 2. We hope you had a great Easter break and spent some time with family and friends. Term 2 is traditionally a

busy and exciting term and includes a range of curriculum and extra-curricular activities with the headline being “Spirit Week”.

We have included some of the key dates for you in this brief edition of our newsletter.

 

During the holidays the upgrade to our technology resources continued with the installation of a new learning space complete

with 30 new computers and presentation capability. Additionally, the conversion of our general assistance’s office into a state of

the art dark room has also been completed. Students will begin to access these resources from the start of term.

 

Term 2 signals the beginning of colder weather. Students have been reminded about the school’s uniform policy and procedure

and we encourage the support of parents and carers to ensure that our high standards are maintained. Our uniform shop will be

open this term on Monday and Wednesday from 7.30am to 1.30pm. Please ensure that when visiting the school that you sign in

through the Front Office.

 

Finally, we would like to remind you that we are moving towards greater online communication and request that your contact

details are kept up to date. If you are yet to return the ‘confirmation of contact details’ form from last term could you please

contact our Front Office to ensure your details, including email address are accurate.

 

Our next full newsletter will be available during Week 4 and will include reports on Year 9 Camp, Duke of Ed, BIG tour and a

wide range of other articles including a ‘Faculty Focus’.

 

Regards,

Mr King and Mrs Wright
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